
 
Oklahoma State Department of Health (OSDH) has moved to the 
Oklahoma Commons Building (Formerly Sandridge Building) at 123 
Robert S. Kerr Ave, Oklahoma City, OK 73102.   
 
If you choose to drop off the RFP (which is not suggested), you will 
need to enter the receiving dock from Robinson Ave.  The driveway is 
north of Robert S. Kerr Ave on Robinson Ave.  Staff will stamp the date 
and time the documents were received at the receiving dock.   
 

 


